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What does your Interact Club have planned for
World Polio Day?  You still have time to formulate
a plan!  Be sure to share your event with us by
submitting a write-up and pictures for an
upcoming District Interact newsletter.

Your Interact District Governor, Angel Qu, is
inviting all of you to attend the Rotary District
7305 Interact District Conference on Thursday,
October 12 at the Greensburg Country Club.  A
registration form has been posted on the District
website under the "Interact" tabs.  The deadline
to register is Saturday, September 30.

There will be some new and exciting Breakout
Sessions this year.  You will be able to pick which
Breakout Sessions interest you the most and
attend those.

Past Rotary District Governor, Marie Fallon, has
agreed to work with our Peacebuilder Interact
Clubs and there will be a special session for
those clubs and those who are interested in
becoming Peacebuilder Clubs.

We can't forget about "Got Sneakers?"..be sure
to collect sneakers from your school, church,
family and friends and bring them to the District
Conference where they will be weighed and
packaged to send to "Got Sneakers?".  Money
raised from this activity goes directly to Interact
Club activities in Rotary District 7305.

Also this year's District Conference Booklet will
be expanded to included ads which will help to
defray the cost of the Conference.  An
advertisiing form is available on the District's
website: www.rotarydistrict7305.org under the
Interact tabs.
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As of 3/15/2023, Rotary District 7305 has  
collected over 1,791 pairs of sneakers, filling
147 bags, displacing 53,730 pounds of
C02 as well as saving 3,985,627 gallons of
water and receiving over  $1,000.00
toward D7305 Youth Programming.
KUDOS.

We welcome the two newest Ineract Clubs in
Rotary District 7305:

Southmoreland High School Interact Club
sponsored by the Rotary Club of Scottdale.

Westmont High School Interact Club
sponsored by the Rotary Club of Johnstown.

Several members of the Greensburg Salem
Interact Club ended their summer by helping
their sponsoring Rotary Club, the Rotary Club of
Greensburg at the school district's "Back to
School Bash".  Free hot dogs, chips and water
were given to attendees of the event.

The deadline for articles and
pictures for the October 2023
District Interact Newsletter is
Wednesday, September 27. 

 Items for publication should be
emailed to: Mark Barnhart at

mbarnhar@verizon.net

As you read this
newsletter, please note
that we are in discussions
with a group of high school
students in Ukraine about 

a possible joint international project with them. 
 They are truly excited about the prospect of
working with the District 7305 Interact Clubs.  All
details will be available at the Interact District
Conference in October.  We have met with them
via Zoom and have ironed out a lot of the details
but there are still a couple to go.  One of the
Ukranian students is fluent in English and has
been our "translator".  What a great way to help
other young people who are trying to make a
difference in the world.


